
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families, 
What a busy term we have had, and we have achieved so much! Our Value this term was Aspire, which means to direct your 
hopes or ambitions towards achieving something. And our children have certainly shown this in so many ways, ranging from 
meeting their personal target in their Maths 99 club, getting better at handwriting, to keeping positive in tough times, and 
overcoming personal barriers to succeed. In a special assembly this week, the whole school heard about how children across 
the school have shown the value of aspire and were then presented with a star value award from Reverend Armstrong and 
Mrs Kaminski. Well done, Children, we are so very proud of you! 

As part of their Courageous Advocacy and shining their light, children organised a Purple Day to raise awareness of Epilepsy. 
There are currently 3 pupils in our school affected by Epilepsy. Tate and Erin (from keystone academy) presented a wonderful 
assembly all about Epilepsy. Children were invited to come to school in non- uniform and wear purple. During the day, children 
completed activities and Miss Jones said that this was a great opportunity to continue to teach the children about respecting 
other people for their differences an understanding that everyone is unique. |Tate also is raising funds for the charity Young 
Epilepsy- see link below to donate! Well done Team Tilstock and thank you to Tate and Erin! What an inspiration to us all! 

Thank you to everyone who came to our Easter Service at Christ Church Tilstock. It was wonderful to listen to  
each classes representation of Easter with songs including Nina Simone’s ‘Feeling Good’ and The Beatles 
 ‘Here comes the Sun’. We even had a fantastic guitar performance form Sam – well done all of you! 
 
We wish you all a very happy Easter and we look forward to seeing our children back in school on the 8th April! 
 

  

Mrs Rowena Kaminski 

Headteacher 
REMINDERS & 

NOTICES 

Congratulations Miss Upton! 

On Saturday 16th March, Miss Upton  
married her partner Dave in a beautiful  
ceremony in Shrewsbury.  
 
Congratulations from everyone at  
Tilstock! 
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Friday 22nd March 2024 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Click here to view our upcoming events.  
 
Events at a glance: 
Easter Holiday: Monday 25th March - Friday 5th April 2024 
Children return to school: Monday 8th April 2024 
Half term holiday: Monday 27th May 2024 - Friday 31st May 2024 
Bank Holiday (school closed): Monday 6th May 2024 
Summer Holiday: Thursday 25th July 2024 – Tuesday 3rd September 2024 
 

To view what our 
students have been up 
to recently. 
 

NEWS 

WORSHIP Easter 

 

Cheeky Pandas is one of a kind: a British-made Christian cartoon 

series, freely available, Bible-based, fun, friendly, music-based, and 

with stacks of extra resources to serve parents, schools and 

churches. 

Click here to watch and find out more about the Easter Story! 

 

Raising Awareness and funds for Young Epilepsy 

charity Anyone who would like to donate to Tate’s 

just giving page click here:-  

Well done everyone!! 

 

 

Happy Birthday Ethan, Julian and 

Harry W 

We hope you enjoy your special 

day!  

 

 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/candice-gallimore-johnson-1708886673810
https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/event/
https://youtu.be/YzFQlvzXMHs
https://www.justgiving.com/page/candice-gallimore-johnson-1708886673810

